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Acton Gardens LLP   
www.youractongardens.co.uk


DATE

Dear Neighbours 

South Acton Estate Regeneration: Phase 9.3 Enfield Road Closure 

As part of our ongoing commitment to keeping our neighbours updated on the Acton Gardens Development and how this will impact you, we are writing to inform you of the road closure to Enfield Road.

From week commencing 26 May 2025, for approximately 4 weeks, Enfield Road will be closed to allow the installation of Utility Services along the road and Northern Footpath (in front of 2 – 16 Enfield Road).  This is to complete the service connections to the 6 new houses on Phase 9.3

To facilitate this operation Highways have suspended the parking bays in Enfield Road and Hanbury Spur, there will be no vehicle movement in these roads during this time.

There will be pedestrian access on the South side of Enfield Road with a pedestrian crossing for access to resident’s properties.

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause during this time.

If you have any further questions relating to the above, please contact the email address given below. The email address will be monitored, and responses will be provided to all queries.

Yours faithfully, 
Acton Gardens LLP
yoursouthacton@lqgroup.org.uk 
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